
Thirteen bids were received for the Becker Primary School 
Classroom Addition.  The low bid was from KUE Contractors, Inc. of 
Watkins, MN in the amount of $1,149,370.  ICS has reviewed the bid 
and confirmed that their bid is valid.  All the bids and the 
recommendation from ICS are attached.  I recommend accepting 
the bid from KUE Contractors, Inc. of Watkins, MN in the amount 
of $1,149,370.  The project budget is also attached. 

 


